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The chair of the Faculty Compensation and Benefits Committee for 2022-2023 is Elizabeth Hewitt, Professor of English.  The first meeting is September 29, 2022 on Zoom and I will attend.

The FCBC Annual Committee report for 2021-22 can be found at:
https://senate.osu.edu/sites/default/files/links_files/FCBC%202022%20report.pdf

Of special interest to OSURA members is the recommendation to implement the Faculty Club/FCBC proposal stated as follows:

Implement the Faculty Club/FCBC proposal. FCBC and the Faculty Club developed a proposal to provide all tenure-track faculty with a trial, one-year membership as part of the faculty benefit package. At the cost of only $180/member, the total cost of the program is fairly trivial, yet we believe would be enormously popular and provide a positive good for the whole community. Faculty Council and Faculty Cabinet overwhelmingly endorsed the proposal for OAA.

I extend my appreciation to Hal Moellering for his work on this report and the Faculty Club recommendation.

